

16<sup>th</sup> March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Postponed: Year 9 Business/DT Trip to Cadbury's World

Given the current climate regarding Coronavirus, we are taking the precautionary measure of postponing this Year 9 joint Business Studies/ DT trip to Cadbury's World on Tuesday 17th March 2020. The trip will be rescheduled for the summer term and information will be communicated regarding the new date in due course.

Payments that have already been made will be used for the new date. If you have any questions or queries regarding this matter, then please do not hesitate to contact me on ketan.lad@langleyacademy.org.

Kind regards,

Mr K. Lad Head of Faculty for DT